To: Allen, Pam, NMENV
Subject: Submittal of a 15-day Stamp Notification for TA-39

From: Allen, Pam, NMENV [mailto:pam.allen@state.nm.us]
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 2:46 PM

To: Martinez, Saundra <saundra@lanl.gov>

Subject: RE: Submittal of a 15-day Stamp Notification for TA-39

Hi Saundra,

I rec’d the notice, | will stamp it in for today, 5/18/2017.

From: Martinez, Saundra [mailto:saundra@Ianl.gov]

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 1:28 PM

To: Allen, Pam, NMENV <pam.allen@state.nm.us>
Subject: Submittal of a 15-day Samp Notification for TA-39
Importance: High

Pam,

ESHID-602380

A 15-Day Sampling Notification for Accelerated Corrective Actions at TA-39 is attached for submittal to NMED. Please

respond to this email to acknowledge receipt.

Thank you.
Saundra Martinez
Los Alamos National Laboratory

T: 505-665-6771| E: saundra@lanl.gov
C: 505-670-5007 |work requests: doc_mgr@lanl.gov
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LAUR: n/a
Locates Action No.: n/a

John Kieling, Bureau Chief

Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6303

Subject: 15-Day Sampling Notification for Accelerated Corrective Actions at
Technical Area 39

Dear Mr. Kieling:

On June 12, 2017, Los Alamos National Laboratory is scheduled to conduct soil sampling at
several sites as part of an accelerated corrective action to be conducted in the North Ancho
Canyon Aggregate Area. The sites to be sampled and remediated include two former waste
stockpile areas, Solid Waste Management Units (SWMUs) 39-001(a) and 39-001(b); a
capacitor storage area at SWMU 39-001(a); and a former container storage area,

SWMU 39-007(a). The scope of the sampling and cleanups is included in the Phase II
Investigation Work Plan for the North Ancho Canyon Aggregate Area, Revision 1, dated
March 28,2011 (EP2011-0115), and the New Mexico Environment Department approval with
modifications letter, dated May 13,2011 (HWB-LANL-10-104).

Sampling and remediation activities are expected to last approximately 2 months, from the middle
of June 2017 to the middle of August 2017. The sampling results will be used to confirm the
cleanup goals and will be presented in an accelerated corrective action report.

If you have any questions, please contact Bruce Robinson at (505) 667-1910 (robinson@lanl.gov).
Sincerely,

AL ANk~

Bruce Robinson, Program Director
Environmental Management — Environmental Remediation
Los Alamos National Laboratory

An Equal Opportunity Employer / Operated by Los Alamos National Security, LLC for the U.S. Department of Energy
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